Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 5:24 PM
To: "Trevor Hartwell'

Subject: RE: German Auto-San Leandro, CA
Trevor,

That would be fine. You can use this email to document the requested extensions (December 15 and January 2, 2015.)
I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Trevor Hartwell [mailto:thartwell@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 3:16 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: German Auto-San Leandro, CA

Good Afternoon Mr. Detterman,

In order to keep forward momentum at the subject site, Stratus requests to submit the results of the soil vapor survey,
offsite soil borings, and monitoring well installation under a separate report cover than the proposed sensitive receptor
survey as obtaining multi-agency well records is taking longer than anticipated. As such, Stratus is requesting an
extension for the submittal of the sensitive receptor survey to year’s end. Stratus anticipates submittal of the results
from all other proposed work scope activities within the next two weeks.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

Trevor Hartwell, P.G.

Stratus Environmental, Inc.

Ph. 530-313-9966
www.stratusinc.net




